
APPENDIX C:
Historic and Cultural Resources

Peninsula Hospital Site Redevelopment 
CEQR No: 18DCP124Q 



 

 

ENVIRONMENTAL REVIEW 
 

 
Project number:   DEPARTMENT OF CITY PLANNING / LA-CEQR-Q 
Project:  PENINSULA HOSPITAL REDEVELOPMENT 
Date received: 3/12/2018 
 
 
  
 
Properties with no Architectural or Archaeological significance: 
1) ADDRESS: ROCKAWAY BEACH BLVD, BBL: 4158420001 
2) ADDRESS: 51-15 ROCKAWAY BEACH BLVD, BBL: 4158430001 
3) ADDRESS: 51-17 ROCKAWAY BEACH BLVD, BBL: 4158570001 
  
 
 
 
 
 

     3/19/2018 
         
SIGNATURE       DATE 
Gina Santucci, Environmental Review Coordinator 
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ENVIRONMENTAL REVIEW 
 

 
Project number:   DEPARTMENT OF CITY PLANNING / 18DCP124Q 
Project:  PENINSULA HOSPITAL REDEVELOPMENT 
Date received: 4/5/2018 
 
 
  
 
Properties with no Architectural or Archaeological significance: 
1) ADDRESS: ROCKAWAY BEACH BLVD, BBL: 4158420001 
2) ADDRESS: 51-15 ROCKAWAY BEACH BLVD, BBL: 4158430001 
3) ADDRESS: 51-17 ROCKAWAY BEACH BLVD, BBL: 4158570001 
  
 
Comments:  The LPC is in receipt of a request for analysis of the 400’ radius 
surrounding the project site.  There appear to be no designated, listed or eligible 
properties within the radius. 
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